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Food and Drug Administration – Shortage of amphetamine mixed salts 

• On October 12, 2022, the FDA announced a shortage of the immediate release formulation of 
amphetamine mixed salts, commonly referred to by the brand name Adderall® or Adderall IR.  
 

• Brand and generic Adderall are FDA-approved for the treatment of attention deficit hyperactivity 
disorder (ADHD) and narcolepsy. Amphetamine products are CII controlled substances.  
 

• Increased utilization and has led to constricted supply that is impacting generic and brand 
products, as well as immediate and sustained release products. 
 

• The FDA is in frequent communication with all manufacturers of amphetamine mixed salts. Some 
companies are experiencing ongoing intermittent manufacturing delays, but other manufacturers 
continue to produce amphetamine mixed salts products. The overall supply is volatile, but product 
is available, and pharmacies are able to fill prescriptions, however periodic delays may occur until 
the supply is fully restored.  

 
• Until supply is restored, there are alternative therapies including the extended-release version of 

amphetamine mixed salts available to health care providers and their patients for amphetamine 
mixed salts’ approved indications. Patients should work with their health care professionals to 
determine their best treatment option. 
 

• The FDA shortage site  provides updates on the shortage, including a list of current manufacturers 
and product strengths that are still available. 

https://www.fda.gov/drugs/drug-safety-and-availability/fda-announces-shortage-adderall
https://dailymed.nlm.nih.gov/dailymed/drugInfo.cfm?setid=f22635fe-821d-4cde-aa12-419f8b53db81
https://www.accessdata.fda.gov/scripts/drugshortages/dsp_ActiveIngredientDetails.cfm?AI=Amphetamine%20Aspartate;%20Amphetamine%20Sulfate;%20Dextroamphetamine%20Saccharate;%20Dextroamphetamine%20Sulfate%20Tablets&st=c

